
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: RBe/ABi 

 

 

11 June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Snow White Pantomime visit – 28 November 2025 

 

Following the success of previous visits to the Pantomime and our passion for providing exceptional 

experiences for the children, we are going to kickstart our Christmas Festivities this year by taking all of the 

children from Year 1 to Year 6 to the theatre to watch Snow White the Pantomime at the Rotherham Civic 

Theatre on Friday 28th November 2025. All children will need to wear full school uniform.  

  

The cost of the visit is £22 per pupil. Payment contribution will go towards the cost of the coach and the 

performance tickets. Payment should be made via the ParentPay facility. The deadline for payment is Friday 

14th November 2025. If you have any difficulties accessing your ParentPay account, please contact the school 

office who will be happy to assist you. If you are facing financial hardship and are unable to make the 

payment, please contact the school office to discuss payment plan options.   

  

We believe that children learn best from first-hand experience, so school visits are an important part of the 

school year and make a positive contribution to children’s development. Such visits can only take place if 

parents are willing to contribute towards their cost. We hope that you will be able to offer your support in our 

endeavour to offer broad educational experiences through visits. Parents are not obliged to contribute but if 

insufficient voluntary contributions are received then the visit will not be allowed to go ahead. We are really 

looking forward to seeing this performance!   

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Berry 

Principal 


